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Parent Newsletter 

Spring Term 10 – Wednesday 22nd March 2023 

It has been a busy week at Mayfield!  The children have made our school visitor feel very welcome, have shared 

their learning, talked about the school more widely and come to chat during playtimes.  We should all be very 

proud of our young people. 

 

In addition, parent/carer consultations are happening and will continue to do so until Thursday evening.  If you 

haven't managed to sign up for a meeting, please use the school booking system to make your appointment 

https://mayfield.schoolcloud.co.uk/  Details of when your teacher is holding consultations can be found on the 

school website http://mayfieldcambridge.org/?tribe_events=parent-teacher-meetings-2  If you cannot make these 

times speak to your child's class teacher. 

 

We are looking forwards to performances from years 2, 3 and 4 next week, our termly Rocksteady concert and 

the choir's performance at West Road.  A lot to fit in before the end of a busy spring term. 

Paula Ayliffe and Sarah Stepney 

Dinner Money 

Debts 

As we come to the end of the financial year we encourage everyone to ensure dinner 

money balances are kept in order, and up to date.  Regular account notifications are sent 

to those affected.  Please forward any queries to skhan@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk    

PTA Events - save 

the dates! 

 

The PTA are really excited to share a few big upcoming events with you - please add these 

to your calendars and we’ll update you with more information soon! 

Friday 5th May - Coronation Tea Party – to be held from 3.15pm in the school 

grounds 

Sunday 11th June - Mayfield Fun Run - dig out your running shoes and join us at 

Castle School from 10am 

Friday 30th June - Summer Fair - our big summer event held after school on the 

school grounds  

Playful Learning 

Zone 

Did you know that even Cambridge academics find time to play? PEDAL would like to 

invite you to the Playful Learning Zone to explore with your family the different ways we 

research children, play, and education. 

When: Saturday 25th March 10am-1pm  

Where: Faculty of Education,  

184 Hills Road, Cambridge, CB2 8PQ 

This event is part of the Cambridge Festival 2023 programme. You don't need to register, 

just turn up with your children aged 0-10. 

Please see the poster sent out on Parentmail this week for more information on the 

activities taking place. 

New Lunchtime 

Menu 

Earlier today the new Lunchtime menu was shared on Parentmail.  This menu rotation will 

start in the Summer term.  The school website will be updated nearer the time. 

 

WC 20th March  Parent teacher consultations 

Thursday 30th March Year 4 performance, 9.30am  

Year 2&3 performance, 2.00pm 

Friday 31st March  Year 2&3 performance, 9.30am 

Friday 31st March Last day of Spring term 

Monday 17th April First day of the Summer term 
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